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SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT BY THE 
CHAIRPERSON OF THE COMMUNITY AND LEISURE COMMITTEE  

 
 

PART A - MATTERS REQUIRING A COUNCIL DECISION 
 

1. FUTURE DIRECTIONS FOR SAFER COMMUNITY COUNCIL NETWORK 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Director of Policy Lyn Campbell, Policy Directorate, DDI 941-8890 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek approval of a submission on a discussion paper entitled “Future 

Directions of the Safer Community Council’s Network”.   
 
 The discussion paper outlines the Government’s priorities for activity to reduce crime in New Zealand.  

The document outlines different models for consideration and feedback.  Input was invited by the 
Crime Prevention Unit by 30 May 2003. 

 
 An ad hoc subcommittee to consider a submission was established by the Community and Leisure 

Committee comprising the Mayor, Garry Moore, Councillors Lesley Keast and Graham Condon.  The 
Subcommittee met on 20 May. 

 
 The draft submission is attached. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the draft submission on the Future Direction of the Safer Community 

Council’s network be approved. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


